
 
May 16, 2019 
 
Dear Editor, 
 
My name is Ying Dai, currently a Staff Scientist at Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center 
(BIDMC) and Teaching Faculty at Harvard University. 
 
I am writing to confirm that I have proofread the revised manuscript “The treatment of 
invasive fungal disease: A case report” and believed that the language content has reached 
Grade A. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ying Dai M.D. Ph.D. 
Staff Scientist 
Department of Neurology, Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center 
and Harvard Medical School 
330 Brookline Avenue, EC/CLS-628G, Boston, MA 02215 
Tel: 617-329-1735 
Email: yingdai@alumni.harvard.edu 
 
 
 


